
41dl41d nhil~1 
Traffic Department 
41d 141d Slat""" Cfl14f{14 
Traffic Manager's Office 
40, Circular Garden Reach Road 
Kolkata - 700 043 

KOLKATA PORT TRUST 
if)){1Cflldl ~ ~ 
An ISO 9001 : 2000 PORT 

Phone: 033· 2439 2926 (0) 
Fax: 033·24392647 

E·mail: tm@kolkataportrust.gov.in 

No.Tfc/CPO/RFID 14thAugust 2019 
TRADE CIRCULAR 

Subject: Commissioning of RFID enabled Permit system 

Kolkata Dock System, Kolkata Port Trust is in the process of implementing RFID enabled permit 
system across the various permit types in use. , 

For the rollout of RFID enabled permit system for Vehicles and Equipment entering docks it is 
necessary to start equipping the Vehicles and Equipment with appropriate RFID Tags that are to be affixed 
on the windshield for easy readability by the RFID Readers installed at the entry and exit gates. 

The KoPT appointed vendor for the project Mis Comvision will commence issuance of such tags to 
all registered Vehicles and Equipment from 16.08.2019. The cards will be available round the clock from 
counters at CPO, Subash Bhavan operated by Mis Comvision on payment of Rs.S7.7S plus applicable GST. 
Payment will be cashless and through Credit or Debit Cards. 

For obtaining the RFID Cards for the registered Vehicles or Equipment, the owner will have to 
approach the counters operated by Mis Comvision along with ORIGINAL Registration Document of the 
Vehicles or Equipment along with one photocopy. The counter operator will check the details of the 
vehicles and equipment as per agreed procedure and issue the RFID tag after successful validation and 
collection of charges. 

The owners of all registered vehicles and equipment are advised to procure the tags. On and from 
06:30 AM of Monday, 2nd Sept 2019 only RFID entry/exit will be allowed for the vehicles and equipment 
holding term permits (i.e. monthly, quarterly or annual) from the following gates: 3 NSD, 4 NSD, 1 KPD, 3 
KPD and 4 KPD. 

Other gates and other types of permits will be brought under RFID coverage in a phased manner, 
which will be communicated in due course. Also counters for issue of RFID Tags to new vehicles and 
equipment which are not registered in the database will be opened shortly. 

Trade is requested to co-operate in the RFID roll out and problems faced during RFID 
implementation if any may be brought to notice of CPO for rectifications. 

G'l Traffic Manager 


